
                                         
                                           

                                               
 
11th April 2012.
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir
 
 
As a patient, this letter is in support of Dental Services Bill  2012 .
 
Most importantly in the aspect of :
 
1....Dentist have been unfairly and very publicly accused of rorting this scheme for financial benefit, 
when most non -compliance stems from
        a failure to complete required paper work prior to attending to their patients dental needs.
 
2....ADA NSW endorses the Bill introduced today because it seeks to redress this injustice.
         Dentists should not be penalised if they have provided appropriate dental treatment in a timely 
fashion to patients with a chronic illness,
         simply because they fail to comply with paper work requirements, they misunderstood or were not 
even aware of.
 
 
Yours Sincerely,
 
V Cirvydas.
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